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Wrekin Newsletter Summer 2 

Welcome to the second part of our Summer Term, we are almost at the end of our fantastic year in 

Wrekin but we have a very busy half-term ahead!  In class this half term we will be focusing on a 

book called Grandad’s Secret giant by David Litchfield.  During this English unit we will be learning 

about writing a story, including writing descriptions of character and settings, writing simple 

sentences in sequence, using and, because to improve sentences and include a beginning, middle 

and end in our stories. This will culminate in writing a story of our own base on the book. In Maths 

we will be concentrating on Geometry, Place Value to 100, Money and Time. In Science we will be 

looking at the different types of Scientific Enquiry and will be carrying out investigations and 

experiments based on these. We are looking forward to starting our Geography unit which will be 

focusing on the question ‘How is Oswestry similar to London?’  In RE we will be developing our 

understanding the Gospel, focusing the Good News. In PE we will be practising for Sports Day with 

athletics. In Music we will be reflecting on what we have learnt throughout the year with Reflect, 

rewind and Replay. In Design Technology the children will be learning how to prepare fresh fruit and 

vegetables to make dishes.  

 
Whilst in Wrekin, we expect your child to read at least 5 times a week, with their book bag being 

returned every Friday in preparation for a new reading book to be issued.  Please can you write a 

comment about how they have read.  Spellings will be linked to the phonic sounds learnt within 

each child’s phonics group and sent home on a Monday.  Your child is expected to learn these at 

home ready for a test on the following Monday.  Your child will have the opportunity to have PE 

twice a week. Our set days are a Monday and Wednesday, but due to the weather this might change. 

We ask for all children to keep their PE kits in school and they will be sent home at the end of the 

half term. 

 
As a church school, our learning takes place through Christian Values. This term we are looking at 

Friendship. The children will be looking at how this value links to our learning and how they can 

display our value in their everyday lives.  If you see your child, or any member of the Holy Trinity 

community displaying any of our core values, we’d love to hear about it. We will be awarding 

children who go above and beyond to show our values with a special award at the end of each term.  

If you have any questions or concerns about any of the above, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Many thanks, 
Mr Hughes, Mrs Phillips and Mrs Roberts 
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